

Dear Investor,

We value your privacy and recognize the importance of transparency as it relates to the data we collect and how it gets used. In order to ensure you continue to have the right to control that information, we have made some updates to our Privacy Policy. These updates also reflect new standards established by the new European data protection law, known as the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).

Please take a moment to read our new Privacy Statement:

https://global.matthewsasia.com/content/privacy-statement.fs

Please also take this opportunity to either sign-up or update your email preferences so that the thought leadership and market perspectives you receive from us is, and continues to be, the most relevant to you. In order to do this, please visit our website:

https://global.matthewsasia.com/email/sign-up.fs

Alternatively, you may contact your Matthews Asia client service representative for further information.

Thank you,

Matthews Asia Funds